
-----Original Message----- 

From: jasminembs@aol.com [mailto:jasminembs@aol.com]  

Sent: Sunday, May 10, 2015 7:31 PM 

To: Representative Themis Klarides 

Subject: Veterinary taxes 

 

Taxing veterinary services would be terrible. Lots of times the bills are barely affordable. 

The animals would suffer in the long run. Dog grooming and dog training are already 

taxed. Please think of another way to get revenue. Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

Melinda Smith 

26 Morris Ave 

Trumbull CT 06611 
 


